
Stars of the Week 

Year 1 -  Noah Haslam, for always 
trying his best and persevering! 
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Year 2 -  George King, for             
excellent effort in everything 
we’ve done this week and for     
persevering with his reading. 

Year 3 -  Whole class, for all being 
little stars this week on our trip! 

Year 4 -  Alex Brown, for having a 
fantastic attitude and trying hard 
on our survival day. 

Year 5 -  Grace Trenholme,      
wonderful writing and marvellous 
maths. 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 
EYFS -  Josh Bell 

Year 1 -  Toren Marks 
Year 2 -   Rory Yeowart 
Year 3 -  Poppy Astrop 
Year 4 -  Jamie Horsley   
Year 5 -  Chloe Simpson 

Year 6 -  Lauren Drummond 
 
 

Reception -  James Greaves, for 
always trying really hard in       
everything he does. We love your 
enthusiasm!  

Class of  The Week  Award  
for Attendance -  Y1 & Y5 

Golden Broom Award  - Year  3 
This week’s attendance is 

93.5% 

Reader of the Week 
Award 

 EYFS -  Alice Brooks 
Year 1 -  Hal Houghton 

Year 2 -  Tilly Jones    
Year 3 -  Isabella Suluga-

Fagalilo 
Year 4 -Rosie Jarvis   

Year 5 -  Emily Shepherd 
Year 6 -  Evie Sizer 

 
 

Staindrop School Council  

‘In the Spotlight’ Award 
KS1 -   Maisie McCombie - for always being friendly and looking   
  out for others. 
KS2 -   Grace Trenholme - for being such a good friend and always 
  working so hard in class.     
   Ava Hewitson - for being such a supportive friend 
Staff  -  Miss Davidson - welcome back to Year 6 and for coming   
  back with a smile. 

 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2018 

   Monday 14th May - Friday 18th May - Year 6 S.A.T.S 

Week 

Friday 25th May - Last day of Term. 

Friday 25th May - Class 1 Assembly, 9:10am 

Friday 8th June, Class 5 Assembly 9:10am 

Friday 15th June, Class 4 Assembly 9:10am 

Friday 29th June, Sports Day 1:00pm 

Friday 29th June, Class 3 Assembly 9:10am 

Friday 6th July, Reception Assembly 9:10am 

All family members welcome to come along to Class          

Assemblies in the School Hall 

Year 6 -  Whole Class, they have 
all been working hard in the lead 
up to SAT’s and we know they will 
all be great! 

Royal Wedding Celebration 
On the afternoon of Friday May 18th we will be having a Royal Tea 

Party to celebrate the marriage of Prince Harry and Megan Markle. The 

children can come to School dressed in their      Wedding finery 

(Princes, Princesses, Brides, Grooms or Wedding attire). Parents are 

invited to join us from 2:30pm in their best Wedding outfits (Wedding 

dresses welcome). There will be a prize for the best dressed parent! Tea 

and scones will be   available to purchase. 

Next  week we are welcoming Mr Scrafton to Year 3 as a trainee 

Teacher. He will be with us until 7th July. If you would like to meet or 

speak to Mr Scrafton please call into School.  

Thank you. 


